
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Kings 
Norton 
Parish 

  
Ss Joseph & Helen 

Station Road 
 

Saturday Evening Mass 

5:00pm 
 

Sunday Morning Mass 9:00am 

 St Paul’s 

Sisefield Road 

 

Sunday Morning Mass 11:00am 

 

A Saviour is born for us  
 

   CHRISTMAS MASSES      

CHRISTMAS EVE 5pm & MIDNIGHT St Joseph's 8pm St Paul’s  

CHRISTMAS DAY  9am St Joseph’s 11am St Paul’s  

ST STEPHEN’S DAY - FEAST OF THE HOLY FAMILY 
9am St Joseph’s 11am St Paul’s  

 
 

Masses this week           St Joseph’s                                  St Paul’s 

Christmas Eve  
Friday 24th  

5pm  

  
Deceased members of 
the Parishioner's Families  

8pm  People of the Parish  

Midnight Mass        12am  People of the Parish  

Christmas Day  
Saturday 25th 

9am   Private Intention 11am   
Deceased members of 
the Parishioner's Families  



Holy 
Family  Sunday 26th

    

9am   People of the Parish  11am   People of the Parish  

Monday 27th 9am Liturgy and Communion 10am  Liturgy and Communion 

Tuesday 28th 9am Liturgy and Communion 10am  Liturgy and Communion 

Wednesday 29th 9am Liturgy and Communion 10am  Liturgy and Communion 

Wednesday  6pm Exposition 

Thursday 30th  12 noon Liturgy and Communion 10am  Liturgy and Communion 

Friday 31st 9am   11am  People of the Parish 

New Years Day  5pm  People of the Parish 

Sunday 2nd  9am   People of the Parish  11am   People of the Parish  
 

Parish Priest Rev. Fr. David Barry 0121 458 1236 

Permanent Deacon Rev. Mr.Peter Middleton 0775 222 9704 

St Joseph’s Parish School Head: Mr. P. Greavy 0121 458 2458 

St Paul’s Parish School Head: Mrs N Damms 0121 464 1546 

Safeguarding Representative Paul King (Ss. Joseph & Helen) Vacant (St. Paul’s) 

Covenant Co-ordinator Alan Catton (Ss. Joseph & Helen) Paul Ingram (St Paul’s) 

Parish Rotas Dierdre McDermott (St Paul’s)   
 

Please pray for the repose of the souls of all who have recently died and for:  

Anne Wall, Teresa Lennon, Arthur Lea, Dennis Sullivan, Edward Keady, Joseph Duggan, Patrick Nevin, 
Catherine Harkin, Gladys Hollis, Hugh McGovern, John Ward, Kathleen Brown, Arthur Quinn, Graham 
James, James Nestor, Emily Duggins, Hilda Whelan, Esther Callus, Stephanie Kelly, Thomas Tully, Wendl 
Binder, Carol Lynch, Kate Mulvey, Kathleen Sturgeon, Pauline Nightingale, Annie Venencia, Denis Brady, 
John Gallagher, Oliver Chart, William Long, Charles Donnellan, Frank Murray, Heneric Czerwinski, 
Margaret Murray, Victor Dix, Winifred Gunning, Bernard Parker, Ernest Mills and Patricia Donaher. 
Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord and let perpetual light shine upon them, May they rest in peace. 
 

Let us also remember in our prayers the sick and the housebound:  
Sandra Andrews, Jennifer & Lynn Bolton, David Bunn, Olive Butler, Sharon & Margaret Carrol, Peter 
Charnley, Margaret Field, Ann Checkley, Christine & Kirsty Cheshire, Dawn Collins, Mary Connell, Paul 
Costello, Rachael Costello, Doreen Cutler, Marie & Sarah Duffy, Paddy Dunn, Tom Ellard, Maria Fabrizio,  
Pamela Foran, Sandra Francis, Ruth Harris, Philip Hartley, Glyn Hemmings, Theresa Hogan, Caroline 
Holland, Robert Holland, Dorothy Hughes, Margaret Hunt, Mark Hurley, Conelia Jogielska, Michael Kelly, 
Thomas Koshy, Betty Lee, Pam Logan, David & Peter Lunn, Siobhan Lynch,  Jacqueline Maloney, Tom 
Mannion, Isabel Martins, Tyler Fox, Nora McCarthy, Matt McElhoney, Maureen McLaren, Jill McLoughin, 
Donatha Michael, Bridie & Peter Frith, Tom Geherty, Brian Grainger, Tony Hannon, Peter Harper, Tony 
Hannon, Michelle Moorhouse and Fr Dominic Innamorati who grew up in our Parish.   
 
Parish Notices 
 

Supporting our Parish  - Parishioners worried about the upkeep of our Parish. The easiest way to do this 
is by Standing Order. Please contact Alan Catton on 07737167318 or email alancatton1959@gmail.com 
 

Church Cleaning – hoovering, dusting and polishing our church. Can you spare 30 minutes to be part of a 
team please contact: mmiddleton2017@outlook.com or leave a message on 07808195784 
 

B30 Foodbank – Last week we received in donations of received in donations of food totalling 5,181kgs 
and gave out  3,171kgs feeding 233 people. 
 

The Sanctuary Project Christmas Message - May the new born baby Jesus, whose family fled 
persecution to seek safety in another country, fill your homes with hope, peace and safety this Christmas.  
 

QE Hospital – Currently there is not a full time Priest. Please make sure that your hospital registration 
details include that you are a Catholic. Please do not wait until a point of crisis before you ask for a Priest.  
  

Covid - Guidance for Churches – 10th December 2021 
Hand sanitiser to be used by all of us coming into Church. 
Anyone with any symptoms of covid-19 should stay at home  
Face coverings are required by law unless there is a genuine exemption  
or the person is leading worship 
Congregational singing can take place with face coverings in place.  

mailto:alancatton1959@gmail.com


Good ventilation and air throughput in the building are needed.  
This means the doors will be open and so you will need to wrap up warm 
 

Ss. Joseph & Helen, Station Road, B30 1JG.     St Paul’s, Sisefield Road, B38 9JB        Email: stjoseph-sthelen.bham@rcaob.org.uk      Website https://ssjandh.org 

Both parishes are part of the Archdiocese of Birmingham Registered Charity No. 234216  


